
Drainage – Maintenance Fee 
 
Effective August 15, 2005 a drainage maintenance fee will be imposed on each 
subdivision and/or site plan in the minimum amount of $500.00 per legal tax lot. This fee 
will be held to ensure that all aspects of the soil erosion prevention and protection of 
drainage systems affected by the proposed work are in place and working properly. It is 
to further ensure that all erosion from the site will be restored should the protection and 
prevention plans prove inadequate or fail. In the event that the developer/builder/owner 
or subcontractor fails to comply with the provisions of the permit regarding this section, 
of the County will necessitate the appropriate repairs or mitigating measures to bring the 
permit in compliance and will charge the money held accordingly. The permit holder is 
responsible to notify the County in writing that the construction has been completed. 
Upon our final inspection of the grading and drainage structures, any remainder of the 
drainage maintenance fee will be returned upon request.  
 
 


